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Aalto University
School of Arts, Design
and Architecture

July 18", 2018
Otaniemi

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that Anindya Sekhar Purakayastha participated in and presented his essay
titled FROM PYROPOLITICS TO PLANT THINKING: Notes Toward Emergency Aesthetics and Weak
Thought in Earth Democracy at the First Global Radical Relevances Conference 25.04 — 27.04 2018,
at Aalto University, Otaniemi Finland. The detailed program is available at radicalrelevances.com
and documentation of the talks will be posted as editing of the material progresses.

The conference was a great success and we are very pleased to have had the opportunity to host
Anindya Sekhar Purakayastha here in Finland.

Yours Sincerely,

Pia Lindman

Professor of Environmental Art

Aalto University

Co-Founder of Radical Relevances Journal and Conference
Phone: +358 50 441 7104

Email: pia.lindman@aalto.fi



